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This bill seems to be absent the reality that our economy at present, requires diesel 

fuel for the trucks, buses, cars, fire engines, tractors and other engines that make our 

system work.  To outlaw the very thing that is required to "fuel" our way of life is short 

sighted and puts Oregon at an extreme 

economic disadvantage with other states and countries.   


